
Welcome to St. Mark Parish  
Mass Schedule 

Daily Mass 

Monday thru Friday 6:30AM and 7:45 AM - Chapel 

Saturday 8 AM - Chapel 
 

 

Weekend Mass 

Saturday Vigil 4PM - Church 

Sunday 7:30 AM, 9 AM, 11 AM and 5 PM - Church 
 

Reconciliation 

Saturday 8:30-9:15 AM - Chapel 

Saturday 3-3:45 PM - Church 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Monday thru Friday 6:50-7:40 AM - Chapel 

1st Fridays 9AM-6PM - Chapel 

ENCOUNTER 3rd Thursdays 7PM - Chapel 

HEALING MASS last Sundays 5PM - Church 
 
 

OUR CHAPEL IS OPEN DAILY 6-6 FOR PRIVATE PRAYER 

 Sunday, May 22 

Follow and “Like” us on facebook St Mark Church-Catonsville; 
St. Mark School; Hasa St Mark 
Follow us on Instagram stmarkchurchcatonsville #comeandseeatstmark 

COME HOLY SPIRIT! 
 

Join us in the Chapel at 7PM every evening 
May 27-June 4 as we pray the novena to 
the Holy Ghost in preparation for the great 
celebration of Pentecost!  
 
We will be in the presence of our 
Eucharistic Lord, offering Him praise 
through music and asking His intercession, 
that the Holy Spirit be poured out anew 
and in abundance in our lives and parish 

Mass will be celebrated at 9AM on 
Memorial Day, Monday May 30 in the 
Church and immediately following there 
will be a short prayer and memorial wreath 
laying in front of the statue of St. Mark. 



MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 
Monday, 5/23  6:30 AM    All Those Bound in Chains of Addiction 
  7:45 AM    Patricia Mifsud 
Tuesday, 5/24  6:30 AM    The Homeless 
  7:45 AM    Rita Moxley DiNardo 
Wednesday 5/25  6:30 AM    The Hungry 
  7:45 AM    John Cashour 
Thursday 5/26  6:30 AM    St. Mark Parish Staff 
  7:45 AM    St. Mark School Faculty 
Friday 5/27  6:30 AM    The Lonely 
  7:45 AM    St. Mark Parish Family 
Saturday 5/28  8:00 AM    Charles R. Loskot 
     4:00 PM    Sam Prestianni 
Sunday 5/29   7:30 AM    Mary Frances Howard 
   9:00 AM    Salvator Peraro 
   11:00 AM    Mary Jowina Crehan 
   5:00 PM    Patty Mifsud 

A NOTE FROM OUR PASTOR 
 
 

Let the message of Christ dwell among you richly as you teach and admonish one 
another with all wisdom through psalms, hymns, and songs from the Spirit, singing to 

God with gratitude in your hearts.” 
— Colossians 3:16 

 

I wish to share with you all my thanks to several people that have been a 
blessing to our parish family, as the Lord has invited them to walk a new path 
with Him. 
 

For 28 years, Patrick Coyle has helped bring the message and wisdom of 
Christ to our congregation. Through thoughtful planning, Patrick has carried 
forth the good news of each season through the choir’s songs. His musical 
direction has lifted the hearts of our people, inspired them to walk more 
closely with the Lord, and enhanced our liturgical worship and services. While 
Patrick’s last official day with us will be on Pentecost Sunday, we will still be 
blessed with his occasional presence at our liturgies, and look forward with 
joy to those days. 
 

Patrick, your work is invaluable, and the gratitude we feel for your service is 
not expressed enough.  It was my great pleasure working with you since July 
1, 2022. 
 

Sally Rico was the volunteer that led our middle and high school youth 
ministries this past year, and will step aside after their last meeting later this 
week. We are thankful for her willingness to listen to our kids. She listened 
intentionally, trying to understand their world and their perspective. Because 
of this, they tended to share openly with her.  
 

We thank you, Sally, for carrying their burdens on many occasions. We are 
also thankful for your eagerness in listening to us. It’s a tremendous gift to 
communicate fears, sorrows, questions, and concerns about our teens 
without feeling judged or belittled. Thank you for the time you gave to our 
kids and youth. Sally, thank you for thinking “outside the box” in considering 
ways to grow this important ministry and for thinking creatively about new 
ways to love, teach, and mentor our youth of St. Mark Parish Family. 
 

Daria Kaas, our Coordinator for Faith Formation this past year, has been 
invited by Our Lord and myself to transition into the position of Liturgical 
Coordinator here at St. Mark. As director for the program that continues to 
draw new families to our parish, one of the comments I heard from new 
families drawn to St. Mark is that our religious education program actually 
teaches the faith—and in a community such as Catonsville  where education 
is highly valued—a strong program of religious education is highly valued too 
by those who truly believe in the Good News of Christ’s gospel message. We 
are thankful for Daria’s involvement and ministry for our St. Mark Parish 
Family. Because of this, many have been blessed by her, and will continue to 
be blessed by her as she pours out her love of Jesus in the work she will do 
coordinating our liturgical celebrations. 
 

Thank you, Daria, for showing the community the value and the joy in being a 
part of the body of Christ. Daria, With God’s help, you have done beautiful 
things for St. Mark Church. You are a remarkable person of faith, with clear 
vision, compassionate, strong leadership, and a deep trust in God’s grace. 
 

I invite all of you, my St. Mark Parish Family, to join me in thanking Patrick, 

Sally and Daria, for their generosity in sharing their love of Our Lord with us 

all, as they freely gave of themselves to all whom they served.  

In Christ, 

Fr. Santhosh George O.SS.T 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 22 
 

Sun:        Acts 15:1-2, 22-29/Ps 67:2-3, 5, 6, 8/Rv 21:10-14, 22-23/ 
 Jn 14:23-29  
Mon:     Acts 16:11-15/Ps 149:1-6, 9/Jn 15:26-16:4  
Tue:    Acts 16:22-34/Ps 138:1-3, 7-8/Jn 16:5-11  
Wed:        Acts 17:15, 22—18:1/Ps 148:1-2, 11-14/Jn 16:12-15  
Thur:    Acts 18:1-8/Ps 98:1-4/ Jn 16:16-20  
Fri:       Acts 18:9-18/ /Ps 47:2-7/Jn 16:20-23  
Sat:     Acts 18:23-28/ Ps 47:2-3, 8-10/Jn 16:23-28  

PRAYER LIST 
Pat Antlitz - Jerry Arnold - Sandy Barrasso - James Bruno  

Jeanne Cooper - Melissa Cramer - Kevin Duffy - Pat Ferruso 
Rhonda Gallion - Carol High - Charles Howard - Rita Jones 

John Kaehler, Jr. - Thomas Kelly - Carol McCanna - Peter McDevitt 
Neil Middleton - Mary Beth Miller - Andy & Karen Moan 
Kathleen Murray - Matthew Murray - Jessica Poleman 

Edward Rehkemper - Nora Reiter -  Todd Richardson - Lorna Roles 
Dr. Adrian Sanchez - John Schaefer - Jim Shreve - Charlotte Stedd 

Jim Sullivan - A Special Teacher - Ellen Thompson - Dianne Whitehair  
Mary Catherine Watson - Woman in Parish - Leslie Zuga 

 

*To  submit a prayer request visit stmarkchurch-catonsville.org or call the Parish Office. 

 ST. MARK PARISH   410-744-6560 

OFFICE HOURS M-F   9AM-12 NOON, 1-4PM 

Rev. Santhosh George, O.SS.T., Pastor ext. 238 
santhosh.george@archbalt.org 
Rev. Thomas Dymowski, O.SS.T., In Residence 
Rev. Albert Anuszewski, O.SS.T., In Residence 
Dcn. Seigfried Presberry, Permanent Deacon 
Holly Novotny, Business Manager  ext. 235 
holly.novotny@archbalt.org 
Rochelle Schneiderman, Accountant ext. 236 
rschneiderman@archbalt.org 
Ona Corkrin, Parish Office Manager  ext. 221 
ona.corkrin@archbalt.org 
Tess  Tyrrell, Administrative Assistant  ext. 233 
tess.tyrrell@archbalt.org 
Daria Kaas, Coordinator of Faith Formation/Liturgy ext. 234 
daria.kaas@archbalt.org 
Sally Rico, Coordinator of Youth Ministry ext. 221 
stmarkyouthministry21228@gmail.com 
Jennifer Juzwiak, Coordinator of RCIA ext. 227 
jennifer.juzwiak@archbalt.org 
Jennifer Blades, Director of Music  ext. 232 
jennifer.blades@archbalt.org 

JOIN THE MEALTRAIN TO FEED OUR PRIESTS!  
They feed our souls, let’s feed their bellies! 

This is an ongoing gift to our priests, and there are many 
opportunities to bless them with a meal and thank 
them for all they give of themselves to us!  Sign up at 
https://www.mealtrain.com/trains/rqldwl or call the 
office for help! 

The flowers on the altar this weekend are in 
memory of Dorothy Olivia O’Connell. 



    FAITH FORMATION 
                   Coordinator: Daria Kaas - daria.kaas@archbalt.org 

 

THANK YOU TO ALL THE VOLUNTEERS AND STAFF 
THAT GAVE OF THEMSELVES SO FREELY TO OUR STUDENTS IN RELIGIOUS ED THIS PAST YEAR! 

May our Lord shower His richest blessings upon you for your generosity and goodness to all those you served in His name. 
 

 
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD (CLOW) 
Children grades K-5 are invited to attend a kid-focused teaching during the readings and homily at all 9AM Masses.  

OUR LAST CLOW UNTIL SEPTEMBER WILL BE ON MAY 22ND. 
 
 

ST. MARK YOUTH MINISTRY    Coordinator: Sally Rico - stmarkyouthministry21228@gmail.com 
HIGH SCHOOL   May 22 at 6PM in Youth Room 

 
 

RCIA    Coordinator: Jennifer Juzwiak - jennifer.juzwiak@archbalt.org 

EVENING ROSARY AT ST. MARK 
Monday Evenings ● 6:00pm in Mary’s Prayer Garden 

 
Please join us on Monday May 23 for prayer and fellowship as we pray 
the Rosary and lift our voices in song. This 
Monday we will join in the National Day of 
Prayer and Remembrance for the Church in 
China, lifting up both the leaders and the 
followers of our Catholic faith there. 

*MONTHLY EVENTS* 

EXPERIENCE THE LOVE OF 
OUR EUCHARISTIC LORD 

 

First Friday Eucharistic Adoration June 3rd 9am-6pm 
A time for silent, private prayer in the Chapel. 

 

ENCOUNTER June 16th - 7pm in the Chapel 
Eucharistic Adoration and prayer through praise & worship music. 

Every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7PM. 
 

HEALING MASS Sunday May 29th - 5pm 
Contemporary worship. Confessions and Adoration begin at 4:30. 

Join us for fellowship in 
Mary’s Prayer Garden on 
Thursday mornings after 
6:30 and 7:45 Masses for 

Coffee with Momma 
 

All are welcome! 

St. Mark’s Women of Joy Ministry fosters community 
by offering mothers and their little ones a place to 
gather and share in the joys and challenges of 
motherhood. 
 

Join us the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays of the month from 
10:30AM-12PM in the Youth Room. 

*ST MARK SCHOOL NEWS* 
Good Things are Happening at St. Mark School! 

Comfort Cases: Providing Comfort to Children in Foster Care 

St. Mark’s Student Council coordinated a donation drive for 
Comfort Cases during the season of lent. Comfort Cases is an 
organization that provides backpacks filled with everyday 
essentials for youth entering the foster care system. Our 
students collected 63 backpacks and bags, 87 stuffed toys, 12 
journals, 120 toiletries, 46 pajamas, 327 school supplies, 53 
books, 85 blankets, and 12 miscellaneous items. Way to go, 
Lions!! 
 

Stephanie Rattell, Principal   ext. 251   srattell@stmark-school.org 
Terry Ferro, Vice Principal     ext. 245   tferro@stmark-school.org 
Jeanine Kaminski, Secretary ext. 250   jkaminski@stmark-school.org 
Katie Stover, Admissions and Advancement   ext. 249  
kstover@stmark-school.org 
Lauren Blake, Communications Coordinator  lblake@stmark-school.org 
 

ST. MARK SCHOOL 410-744-6560  OFFICE HOURS M-F   7:30AM-3:30PM 

JOIN ST. MARK TROOP 456 ON JUNE 5 
FOR DONUTS AND EAGLE PROJECT FUNDRAISER  

 
Scouts from St. Mark Troop 456 will be at the 9AM Mass and will be 
accepting donations to support the Eagle project of Liam Protzman, who 
will be installing 2 new benches on our campus. Following this Mass, join 
us for coffee and donuts in the Coakley Room. Donuts will also be 
available after the 11AM Mass. 

From the Jennifer Blades, Director of Music...GOD BLESS YOU, PATRICK! 
 

It is with mixed emotions that I announce the departure of Patrick Coyle, Principal Organist, and former Director of Music for St. Mark Church. Patrick 
has played the organ and piano, or directed the choir, at St. Mark’s for 28 years, and because of his innumerable talents, we have been blessed with 
music that has nurtured our spirit and comforted our souls on many Sundays and Holy Days. Those who know him can attest to his kindness, his ability 
to make you feel welcome, his leadership, and his love for music and worship. I will always be grateful to Patrick for his guidance and assistance as we 
transitioned our roles in the Fall.  
 

It will be nearly impossible to replace Patrick, but I ask you to pray that we may find a new organist who will continue to help grow our Music Ministry 
and keep the strong tradition that Patrick has created for us. Patrick’s last day will be Pentecost Sunday, June 5 at the 11am Mass.  

Re: EMAIL PHISHING 
Some parishioners have notified us of possible phishing emails 
that appear to come from Fr. Santhosh. 
 

Please note that Fr. Santhosh WILL NEVER SOLICIT PERSONAL 
FINANCIAL INFORMATION VIA EMAIL. 



KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS PATAPSCO COUNCIL #1960 
1010 Frederick Road ● 410-744-8754 ● www.kofc1960.org 

 

Catholic Men Wanted! Become “Brother” Sir Knights in Our Lord Jesus Christ! 
Live and learn how your brother Knights of Columbus are helping widows, children, parishes & community. 
Fraternity is now 1.8 million strong! Aged 18+ to join. 
 

KofC Life Insurance  - Life Ins ● Long Term Care Ins● Retirement Annuities ● Disability Income Ins 
St. Mark parishioner Mike Duffy is the Field Agent for this area. Contact Mike for information about how to protect your family: 
michael.duffy@kofc.org; 410-245-8370. 
 

Calling all Knights of Columbus - we are in need of Brother Knights who are able to help with several on-campus projects at St. Mark. Regardless of skill
-set as many things are simple clean up, etc.; many hands make light work. If you are interested and able to volunteer or want to be a KofC member, 
please contact John Hart johnvhartiii@gmail.com. 
 

The Patapsco Council of the Knights of Columbus needs your help in supporting the St. Mark Parish community. We are Catholic men who lead and 
serve, whether we are giving out Coats for Kids, helping those in need in the parish or community, or supporting local pregnancy centers by donating 
ultrasound machines. Find out more about what we do at www.kofc1960.org/join-our-council/.  

ST. MARK SOCIAL JUSTICE COMMITTEE NEWS   stmarkchurch-catonsville.org 
 

FROM YOUR ST. MARK SOCIAL JUSTICE COMMITTEE…1 Cor 13:4-13 “...Brothers and sisters: Love is patient, love is kind...Love never fails...So faith, 
hope, love remain…” Join us and help us serve the people in need in our community with kindness faith, hope and love. To learn more about how you 
can make a difference please visit the Social Justice Committee page on the St. Mark website stmarkchurch-catonsville.org...BETTER YET, JOIN US AT 
OUR MEETINGS! 

PLEASE JOIN US FOR OUR NEXT MEETING! 
The St. Mark Social Justice Committee will be meeting in the Parish Center Coakley Room at 7PM on June 6th. Please enter through the Coakley Room 
door on the church side of the building. We encourage our parish family to attend our meetings...to share, to care, to be there...for OUR PARISH, OUR 
SCHOOL, OUR COMMUNITY AND ONE ANOTHER! 
 

THE NON-PERISHABLE FOOD COLLECTION IS IN THE VESTIBULE…”One does not live on bread alone, but on every word that comes forth from the 
mouth of God”. Through your continued support and donations to of food that nourishes the body and lifts the spirit! Your grocery donations continue 
to be needed! Please check expiration dates when donating you non-perishable food each weekend in the bins in the vestibule of the Church. We are 
also collecting toiletries in the special bins in the vestibule. Your support of those in need is a blessing. You are a witness to Christ’s love in our world! 
 

MARYLAND CATHOLIC CONFERENCE - Continue to be a voice for hope and justice: join the Catholic Advocacy Network by visiting mdcatholic.org. 
The 2022 Session of the Maryland General Assembly is over on April  11. Though the General Assembly may be over, it is important to be a part the of 
Catholic Advocacy Network to learn and take action on proposed legislative activity, elections...the future. 

             Women’s Center West BABY BOTTLE FUNDRAISER 

The St. Mark Parish ANNUAL “BABY BOTTLE” fundraiser for Women’s Center West is in progress and we thank you for participating! If you didn’t get 
a baby bottle you can still participate...children can decorate notes for the babies and place them in baggies along with coins/cash/check. Or 
donations can go in envelopes! Filled Baby Bottle/Donations will be collected before all Masses on Father’s Day weekend, June 19th. Checks should 
be made out to Women’s Center West. Thank you for your generosity! Your donations to Women’s Center West in Catonsville provide services and 
support to newly expectant mothers.  

OUR DAILY BREAD CASSEROLES – YOU ARE GIFTING A MEAL! 

DELIVERY DATE: 6/10/22    

 

St. Mark’s next scheduled delivery date of Casseroles for Our Daily 

Bread is FRIDAY, 6/10 /22. Pans with recipes & drop-off instructions are 

available in the Church and Chapel the weekend of 6/4-5/22. 

 

CONTACTLESS CASSEROLE DROP-OFF will be on 
FRIDAY, June 10th from 7:30-8:45 AM   

 
New drop off...is only…ACROSS FROM THE SCHOOL 

in the MELVIN AVE. PARKING LOT 
IN THE BACK NEAR THE ENTRANCE TO THE RECTORY.  

 
There are no current plans to resume Thursday 
evening drop off; PLEASE DO NOT BRING YOUR 
CASSEROLE(S) TO THE SCHOOL or PARISH 
CENTER.  Please be certain your casserole is frozen 
solid before drop off; Our Daily Bread cannot 
accept it otherwise.  For more information, please 
call Maureen at 410-294-0852 or Patti at 443-341-
6137. Thank you for helping to feed the hungry.  

Dear St. Mark parishioners, we, Operation Mato Grosso volunteers, extend 
our sincerest thank you to all who supported our very successful 2022 Food 
Drive. Thanks to you and to the support of fourteen other Catholic 
churches and four schools, we collected over 100,000 pounds of food and 
about $15,000 in monetary donations in just two months. A special thanks 
to all the teenagers who spent their Saturday and Sundays in front of 
supermarkets collecting food. This year, we had more than 50 teenagers 
and young adults who have come to help our 4 youth groups! We cannot 
express our deep gratitude for all your support. We still can’t believe it! We 
will ship the container in the next two weeks, which will arrive in the port 
of Lima, Peru by mid-June. The food will be served to people in many South  
American communities—in our schools, parishes’ soup kitchens, 
orphanages, hospitals, clinics and more—to fee those who go without or 
cannot provide for themselves. Your donations will help others’ lives be 
healthier and easier, but this container has so much more than food. This 
container is a sign of the goodness of o many people. It carries with it a 
message of our good faith in humanity. We extend to you a hearty THANK 
YOU! None of this would be possible without you. 
Sincerely, The Operation Mato Grosso volunteers 

FAMILY MUSIC NIGHT AT KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS Wed, May 25, 6-7PM 
Join us for Family Music Night, an evening of fun worship and folk songs for 
the whole family. RSVP mlcenter@aol.com with name/phone/# attending 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.kofc1960.org&data=02%7C01%7CMichael.Duffy%40domino.KOFC.ORG%7C5f511c0108bd44bc4fce08d617273f3c%7C8a4b69f88bb74be59eda6c40a157248c%7C0%7C0%7C636721854673526234&sdata=2CcXgahc99Br8YxJvXL6AZfy0H
mailto:michael.duffy@kofc.org
http://stmarkchurch-catonsville.org
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Selling? or Buying?
	 Call The Miller
	 Real Estate Team
	 Nancy, Missy, Megan
	 Parishioners

ReMax Advantage Realty
410.404.3663

www.MillerTeam.com
email: info@millerteam.com

 	 NO-FROST AC & HEATING LLC 
		  THE BANGS FAMILY
	 410-461-6422
	 SALES • SERVICE • INSTALLATION
	 www.no-frost.com

SINCE 1971SINCE 1971 MD. HVACR-01-4662

Sterling-Ashton-Schwab-Witzke Funeral Home
of Catonsville, Inc.

1630 Edmondson Ave.	 410-744-8600
Catonsville, Maryland	 www.sterlingashtonschwabwitzke.com

Giovetti and Giovetti, CPAs
Christine C. Giovetti, CPA, ABA, ATA, ARA

Alfred C. Giovetti, CPA, ABA, ATA, ARA
1615 Frederick Road, Catonsville, MD 21228-5022

410-747-0396 (voice)   410-303-8805 (cell)
410-747-6357 (fax)  christine@giovetti.com

FIELDS & NEVAREZ, P.A.
Certified Public Accountants

Gene Fields, CPA
Taxes • IRS Issues

Small Business Accounts

300 Frederick Rd., Ste. 105
410-869-7885

Our own on-site crematory

There is only ONE Funeral Home in Catonsville that has
been serving Local Families for more than 5 Generations

301 Frederick Road • Catonsville, MD 21228-4620
410-747-4770

Cremation services starting at $1,095 • Funeral service with day of visitation, limousine and casket included, for $5,995
Simple immediate burials, with casket, starting $3,195

More than 176 Years! Still Family Owned & Operated

We Specialize in Lawn Mowing, 
Hedge Trimming, Mulching and 

General Lawn Care Maintenance

FULLY INSURED

410-598-8652

We Take care of the Grounds at St. Marks and Mt. Saint Joe

Dee L. Hubbard
 M.D. F.A.C.O.G.

Announces the opening of her practice 
for the purpose of Gynecology

5707 Calverton St. Suite 1-F
Catonsville, MD. 21228

443.251.2996 (f) 833.731.0676

LET US PLACE 
YOUR AD HERE.

Animation Vacations
Drawing your Family together!

Certified Travel Agent:
Specializing in Disney, Universal, 

and Cruise Line Vacations
Kelsey Grace
(410) 533-1174

AnimationVacations@gmail.com
All SERVICES ARE FREE

Contact Mike Hall
to place an ad today! 
mhall@4LPi.com
or (800) 477-4574 x6311
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RAYMOND G. MERKLE,
C.M. SEUBOTT

FAMILY MEMORIALS

Monuments ~ Makers
Cemetery Lettering ~ Bronze Plaques

Home Appointments Available
8112 Liberty Rd., Baltimore  410-922-4200
3700 Taylor Ave., Parkville     410-444-4900

Weinkam
&Weinkam P.A.

Attorneys At Law

Louis J. Weinkam, Jr.
Attorney At Law
Email:loujr@weinkam.com

1002 Frederick Road
Catonsville, MD 21228

Ph: (410) 744-3256
Fax: (410) 744-3423

Web: www.wweinkam.com

W&
W

Service & Installations
Free Estimates

Gas • Oil • Heat Pumps
Central Air • Electric Furnaces
Humidifiers • Service All Makes

410-747-6724 • 410-781-

1000
Jerry O’Neil

York & American Standard

HEATING AND AIR CONDITIONING, INC.

LAW OFFICES
McFARLAND & MASTERS, LLP

Attorneys At Law

410-788-2300
WILLS • ESTATES • TRUSTS

920 Frederick Rd.
Catonsville, MD 21228

Pizza

Catering

Subs

Pasta

Full Deli

Chicken
410-788-2369

www.scittinosdeli.com
Sal Scittino • Josie Schroeter

1701 Edmondson Ave. • Catonsville, MD 21228

	 Our Family has been serving 
	 your family since 1912
	 1835 Frederick Rd., Catonsville
	 443-830-0310
	 www.candlelightfuneralhome.com

Giardina & Glubo
Podiatrists

Catonsville • 410-747-6655

Arbutus • 410-242-7066

WE ARE FAMILY OWNED
Our “family” serving your family

410-465-2848
HARRY H. WITZKE’S

Family Funeral Home
4112 Old Columbia Pike, Ellicott City

www.harrywitzkefuneralhome.com

This Space 
is Available

LET US PLACE YOUR 
AD HERE.

Proud to be an award-winning Maryland-based company


